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Mark N. Lipp
September 19, 2001 (202) 639-5606

mlipp@shb.com

Magalie Roman Salas, Esq.

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Mass Media Services

P.O. Box 358195

Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15251-5195

Re:  Construction Permit Application for Minor Change in Licensed Facilities
Cumulus Licensing Corp.
Station WWIZ(FM), Mercer, Pennsylvania
Facility Identifier Number: 23437
CONTINGENT WITH CONSTRUCTION PERMIT APPLICATION
FOR STATION WLSW(FM), SCOTTDALE, PENNSYLVANIA

Dear Ms. Salas:

Transmitted herewith on behalf of Cumulus Licensing Corp. (“CLC”), licensee of Station
WWIZ(FM), Mercer, Pennsylvania, are an original and two copies of its construction permit
application for a minor change in its licensed facilities on FCC Form 301. Specifically, CLC
proposes to relocate the WWIZ transmitter site.

This construction permit application is contingent with the concurrently filed construction
permit application of L. Stanley Wall (“Wall”) for Station WLSW(FM) at Scottdale, Pennsylvania,
pursuant to Section 73.3517(e) of the Commission’s Rules. An executed Contingent Application
Agreement between CLC and Wall is submitted as an exhibit to both construction permit
applications.

AnFCCForm 159 and the filing fee payment of Seven Hundred Fifty Five Dollars ($755.00)
will be submitted to the Mellon Bank promptly.

Please contact undersigned counsel for Cumulus Licensing Corp. if you have any questions
about this Contingent Application.

Sincerely yours,

/%m% Loy

Mark N. Lipp
Enclosures
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